
 

NEWSLETTER 
MAY 2024 

 

Well summer is coming but while we are waiting the  

EASTER BUNNY  

As been around giving out sweet bags, easter eggs and sweet cones 

To children nurseries, Wythenshawe cricket club, Tree of life centre and  Wythenshawe Hall 

In total over 350   

Wythenshawe Hall put on Alice in Wonderland 

With the White Rabbit and friends 

THE FRIENDS OF WYTHENSHAWE HALL 

Had the pleasure of saying thank you to the fire service for the fantastic operation in controlling the fire 

that took place in 2016. There expertise saved a great part of the hall and to this we thank you. 

So today we were able to show the teams from  blue watch Altrincham and Wythenshawe around the hall 

and show them the parts that was damaged and the work that had to be carried out to restore parts of 

the hall. 



 

KEBOBS 

 Mince lb of tinned meat finely. 

Stir in 1 medium-sized onion finely chopped, 

A dessertspoonful of curry powder. Pepper and 

salt to taste, and a egg. Form into small balls or 

flat cakes, roll lightly in flour and fry in hot drip-

ping until nicely browned.  

Plainly-boiled rice and chutney usually accompa-

ny this dish. 

MRS BEETON’S COOKERY 

 

A great reunion today of cricket players from 

40.to 50 years ago that played for area electricity 

cricket team down Ford lane in Northenden.  

It was great to be able to get together and go 

over old times and also have a toast to the play-

ers that are not with us any longer. 

Hears to meeting up again later this year. 

Advice from Mrs Beeton 

Never leave food in a sick-room. 

If the patient cannot eat it, take it away out 

of the room and bring it back again after a 

due interval. 
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EVENT AT NORTHENDEN  GROUP PRACTICE 

The event was to enable patents to access the 

N.H.S. APP 

With the help of Virgin Media 02 Business team  

Supporting the event we had Carers south, 

Bee Well, Citizens advise, South Manchester  

support team. Age friendly Wythenshawe. 

Plus the chance to talk to the staff at the surgery 

A great day and they are having another one on 

THURSDAY 13th JUNE 

 



 

 

 


